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Jardinique - Still in search of the unique after 20 Years! 

2015 is Jardinique’s 20th anniversary and we retain our zest for travelling the country from the tip of 

Cornwall to the far reaches of Norfolk and Scotland, in search of the unique.  We continue to pride 

ourselves on the values we hold dear as a family friendly business. 

Over the past 20 years we have sought out and acquired a wealth of alluring, diverse and often quirky 

pieces whilst on our travels.  Throughout this time, quality has been our watch word and still remains 

constant in all that we do. We continue to be fascinated by the individual stories each piece holds, from 

the unique and majestic to the useful, run of the mill, with many pieces fulfilling a particular niche.  

Finding a manufacturer’s stamp such as Coade, Blashfield or Coalbrookdale never ceases to excite us.  

One of the most rewarding aspects of our business is following an item on its journey, from purchase 

through to sale and on to delivery.  Above all we rate customer care as the most important aspect of our 

work, which is why we take such pleasure in seeing the delight of our customers when our pieces reach 

their final destination. 

Like many businesses in our field of interest we have seen many changes since 1995, not least in respect of 

technology, which has both aided and frustrated us!  

The wider use of our premises and fundraising for charity has also been an extremely important, 

worthwhile part of our journey, which never ceases to inspire us.  These events, including Studio Art, 

garden lectures, wine tastings and fashion shows, have all taken place in our showroom and we are 

indebted to everyone who has so generously supported us in this respect. 

We regularly update our web-site, so please keep an eye on it for stock and opening times 

www.jardinique.co.uk .  Alternatively, if you would like to receive our quarterly newsletters do get in 

touch. We continue to rate the value of word of mouth highly and are very grateful to those of you who 

kindly spread the word about us.  

We are both eagerly looking forward to another busy year at Jardinique, to welcoming you again at Old 

Park Farm sometime soon and most importantly listening to your needs and sharing our passion, specialist 

skills and knowledge with you. 

Edward and Sarah Neish 
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